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RE: Mersin Cup 2012

Dear Umit,

On behalf of the ATP, I would like to offer you our warmest congratulations on the success of the 1st Mersin Cup Challenger.

It is a great pleasure for us to have such positive feedback from players and officials on a new Challenger. We very much appreciate the time and trouble taken to observe the recommendations made before the tournament which resulted in a very professional event.  Every aspect of the week was considered with great care and we have had many appreciative comments from players on the friendly attitude of the tournament staff and the warm welcome and excellent hospitality extended to them by the club and by the hotel.

Please pass on our thanks to your team, to the club, your sponsors, the city of Mersin, The Turkish Tennis Federation and everybody who participated in creating an event which enjoyed by players and which is a very valuable addition to our calendar.

We hope to continue our excellent co-operation in the future and look forward to the Mersin Cup becoming one of the post popular stops on our Tour.

Kind regards
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